
City addresses residents’ concerns about mulch in park’s playground
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Crews with Liberal’s Parks Department unload new wood chip mulch earlier today at the
playground in Blue Bonnet Park. Several residents had voiced concerns about the lack of mulch
around playground equipment, even though it is late in the season. Courtesy photo
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